
Table of Contents.

Page -  Information-contents

  1.  Officers & Staff

  1-2. President’s Report

  2.  Calendar of Events

  2-3. New Med Checklist Page 1

  Fund raising ideas A - Z  

  4.  Chapter Activities Pictures

List of Officers

  The 2017 Board Members are: 

  President – Carlos Hernandez 

  Vice President – Stuart Snow 

  Treasurer and Secretary – John Gregg 

  1 year Director – Jack Norris 

  2 year Director – Cheri McGunagle 

  3 year Director – Dave Biddle 

  Webmaster – Darren Henley 

  Newsletter Editor – Alex Bodak 

.

Presidents Report

May 8, 2017

Hello Chapter 538 members!

This month we will have our business meeting the 
first hour of the meeting. I’ve been asked by a few 
members if we had received our Ford Trimotor 
revenue. I am pleased to say that yes we have 
received it. The totals were: 252 paid seats with 69 
media, sponsor and volunteer seats. Also included 
where 10% merchandise ($23.20) and half of the 
Silver Sponsorship of $750.00. John has deposited 
it into our bank account which is now a total of 
$2033.20 fatter! While we are on the subject, I 
mentioned last month of coming up with more 
fundraising ideas and like to further brainstorm for 
our next fundraising event. Something this Fall 
maybe? So write down your thoughts and bring 
them with you so they can be presented at the 
meeting for discussion. A raffle will also be held 
for the last of our Aircraft Spruce Gift cards. Keep 
in mind, all monies go to helping fund a permanent 
Chapter home. Anything and everything only 
helps! If you made it to Sun-N-Fun or the US 
Flight Expo in Marana last week bring your 
pictures and stories with you! 

Following the break, the second half of our 
meeting we will have Steven Chung, Director – 
Emergency Services of Domestic & International 
Response Corps, LLC and his son Chris returning 
to present a follow up of last year’s presentation of 
preparation and desert survival. This presentation 
will be of emergency survival first aid in case of 
the unexpected landing. Also, Chris (Young Eagle 
and Air Academy cadet) will speak to us about his 
applications, invitations and future.   

May  2017  Newsletter

Volume 41, Number 05  

May 2017

Monthly meeting at Deer valley airport restaurant 

The second Tuesday of every month at 7 PM.



Do you have a project you’re working on and don’t 
mind visitors? We’re looking for members with 
projects that would like to show off their work! If 
you do, let us know and we’ll work on having a 
project visit! Contact Carlos at 
eaa538baord@gmail.com to coordinate.

I look forward to seeing YOU on Tuesday May 9, 
2017 at 7:00 pm in the Deer Valley Airport 
Restaurant. Come early if you are hungry and 
enjoy the Social Hour starting at 6:00 pm. Please 
plan to attend, and don’t forget to bring a friend!

Thank you for being a part of EAA Chapter 538!

Carlos Hernandez
eaa538board@gmail.com
www.538.eaachapter.org
www.facebook.com/eaa538

Calendar of Meetings Second 

Tuesday of the month.

May 9th, 2017

June 3, 2017 - Young Eagles                                                                                                                 

June 13th, 2017

July 11th, 2017

August 8th, 2017

September 12th, 2017

October 10th, 2017

November 14th, 2017

December 12th, 2017

EAA  May 2017 Wallpaper.

Here is some of the NEW  Comprehensive Medical 
Examination Checklist published 04/17

SECTION 1 – Instructions to the Individual 
and State-Licensed Physician

This checklist is to be used by individuals seeking 
to operate certain small aircraft in accordance with
Title14 of Code of the Federal Regulations (14 
CFR), § 61.113(i). This rule (BasicMed) allows 
pilots to use this checklist, and other requirements, 
in lieu of holding a third-class FAA Airman Medical 
Certificate. Under BasicMed, an individual may 
only act as pilot-in-command (PIC) of an aircraft 
that is authorized to carry not more than 6 
occupants, and that has a maximum certificated 
takeoff weight of not more than 6,000 pounds.

1. The individual must complete SECTION 2 of this 
checklist and provide the checklist in its entirety 
(including
the completed SECTION 2) to the state-licensed 
physician performing the medical examination.

2. The state-licensed physician must perform a 
comprehensive medical examination addressing 
all items in

SECTION 3 of this checklist. The physician 
completes the “Physician’s Signature and 
Declaration” if the
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physician determines that he/she is not aware of 
any medical condition that, as presently treated, 
could
interfere with the individual’s ability to safely 
operate an aircraft.
3. The completed checklist shall be retained in the 
individual's logbook (in any legible paper or 
electronic
format) and made available on request.
4. In order to act as PIC under BasicMed, an 
individual must receive a comprehensive medical 
examination
by a state-licensed physician during the previous 
48 months in accordance with 14 CFR 
61.23(c)(3)(i).

FAA 8700-2 Comprehensive Medical 
Examination Checklist (04-17) 
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For those who have not seen it, I’ll include it in the 
email as a separate file. 

A TO Z FUNDRAISING IDEAS
A   is for All You Can Eat
B   is for Brazilian
C   is for Cook-a-thon
D   is for Dance Party
E   is for Environmental Cleanup
F   is for Film Night
G   is for Games Tournament
H   is for Hockey
I   is for Icy Water
J   is for Junk Sale
K   is for Karaoke
L   is for Limbo
M   is for Marathon
N   is for Nature

O   is for Origami
P   is for Pants
Q   is for Quiz Night
R   is Rap Battle
S   is for Shakespeare
T   is for Training Seminars
U   is for Ugly Face
V   is for Volleyball
W   is for Water Fight
X   is for X Marks the Spot

Y   is for Yoyo
Z   is for Zoo

Copied from 
https://www.fundraising.com/ideas/fundraising-
ideas#uniqueideas

EAA  Sweepstates Van’s RV-12

Contest Ends July 31, 2017

Have you entered yet?

www.eaa.org/sweepstates
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Activities and Pictures from 

Members

Pictures of  Tom Velvick build progress.

Canopy

Dashboard Painting

Have you Received you May copy of 

Sport Aviation?

Many Thanks for everyone who sent things for 
the newsletter. KEEP THEM COMING !


